## CITY OF WELDON SPRING BOARD OF ALDERMEN WORK SESSION FEBRUARY 18, 2021

**CALL TO ORDER**: A Work Session of the Board of Aldermen of the City of Weldon Spring was held on Thursday, February 18, 2021 at approximately 6:00 PM, at the Weldon Spring City Hall, which is located at 5401 Independence Road. The Work Session was called to order at 6:05 PM by Mayor Licklider.

Alderman Kolb, Alderman Martiszus, Alderman Schwaab, and Alderman Yeager were present in person. Alderman Baker joined the meeting virtually via Zoom. Also, present at the meeting were Michael Padella (City Administrator) and Bill Hanks (City Clerk).

Alderman Clutter was absent.

## **BUSINESS FOR DISCUSSION:**

Communitywide Survey (Draft Question Review): The Aldermen reviewed the initial draft of the Community Survey, which was provided by Mr. Padella (City Administrator), question by question. The main goal of the discussion was to figure out what the appropriate questions are to ask the community to gain their feedback on future needs and wants for the community, as well as help prioritize resources for the elected officials.

**Fee & Tax Review Discussion:** Mr. Hanks (City Clerk) provided the Aldermen with a summary that outlined the history of all the fees for Weldon Spring. The discussion was just informational for the Aldermen. The consensus was to have staff conduct a comparison with other municipalities on certain fees and language (Business License, Fireworks Permit, and Community Development) to make recommendations in the future.

The Work Session was adjourned at 7:36 PM.

Respectful